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To Jennifer Western:

Please review this preliminary draft to make sure it complies with your intent.  Do you
want the informed consent required for only those facility residents with degenerative
brain disorder or for all nursing home residents?  Also, do you want to require informed
consent only for off−label uses of psychotropic medications?  I wanted to confirm this
because, as it is drafted, the draft only requires that facilities obtain informed consent
for off−label uses of psychotropic medications from residents with degenerative brain
disorder.
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